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5th June Kings Birthday
9th June Lower Waipa
Winter Sports champs
16th June Te Awamutu
Combined Teachers Only
Day
20th June Tough Guy Gal
challenge (those who
entered)
21st June Piwakawaka class
trip
28th June Lower Waipa
Speech Competition
30h June last Day of the
Term 
30th June Mid Year Reports
go home
17th July Term 3 starts
25th August Lower Waipa
Cross Country
16 September Jump Jam
competition

What's coming up:

To keep up to date with key events
you can see the school calendar
on the Skool Loop app and also
the school website.



Kia ora whānau,

The school term is in full swing, we have had another
busy start to the term with numerous events happening
both in and outside of school.

We have a few sad farewells this term to families and
wish them all well in their new schools and communities.
We welcome all of our new families to the area and look
forward to getting to know you all. Please ensure you
introduce yourself to new students and parents to help
them feel at home in our school community.

Recent key events for our students

We have had a group of our Ngutunui young leaders
attend the National Young Leaders Conference in
Hamilton. With the key learnings around leading to learn.
Our students all had a great day listening to guest
speakers and their leadership journeys, giving pointers
for our young leaders of today.
Congratulations to Carys Barron and Briana Deuschle
for recently earning their school leaders badges for the
leadership they are showing in our school community.



Teachers Only Day
On Friday 16th June we have the Te Awamutu Combined Teachers Only Day. School
will be closed while the teacher join other schools from around the area in
Professional Learning Workshops based at Te Awamutu College.

Dental Bus
The Dental Bus has not been in our area for a few years now due to the backlog with
covid, therefore a number of students have not been seen by a dental nurse for
some time.
Please make contact with the Dental Bus on  0800talkteeth  (0800 825 583) to book
your child in for a visit (the bus will be in our Te Awamutu region).







Surfing
We had a group of students willing to brave the
Autumn chill to hit the waves with Green Wave
Surf Lessons in Raglan. 
Our students all stepped out of their comfort
zones to give a new skill a go and were all
successful in catching a few waves. A lot of
excitement and positive feelings as they gave
their "shaaka!" while catching their waves into
shore.  Surfboards may now be on the wishlist for
some.

COMMUNITY NOTICES:



Land to Lease
84ha lease land, Okoko Rd.
Contact Fred Scott 0275333709

Wanted Wanted Wanted Please.

Polystyrene of any shape or form, bean
bags , packaging no matter what size. I am
happy to arrange a pick up. Just simply
text myself on the below number.
Thank you
Chaye
02041061772



4-day old lambs available free of charge. 

Fed Colostrum
Dipped Naval

Health Check Complete

 Customercare@springsheep.co.nz
For more information, contact Spring Sheep:

Free Lambs availalable for
Rearing and Children's


livestock day


